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1. Summary 

1.1 Johnstone and Linwood Local Partnership currently has one vacancy for a 
community member, which the Local Partnership requires to agree to fill. 

1.2 An expression of interest in becoming a member of the Local Partnership has been 
received from Karen McShane, representing Johnstone Dementia Friendly Group. 

2. Recommendations 
 

2.1 It is recommended that standing members of Johnstone and Linwood Local 
Partnership considers the appointment of Karen McShane, representing Johnstone 
Dementia Friendly Group, to the vacant position as member of Johnstone and 
Linwood Local Partnership.  

3. Background 

3.1 Local Partnerships have an equal number of places allocated to Renfrewshire 
councillors and community representative.  When a community representative place 
is vacant, the Local Partnership requires to consider appointment of a new 
community representative. 
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